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I am writing in opposition of HB 2025.  I do not support more taxes on Oregonians 

who are already having a hard time making ends meet.  Until the state can budget 

better, I am opposed to any new taxes.  Also I cannot support the way this bill has 

been introduced and the sneaky politics that have come along with it.  Introducing a 

bill in the last days of the session and trying to rig the committees to get it passed is 

bad politics and not good for Oregonians.  


